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Off Road Vehicles on Lakeshore Roads 

 

 

Beginning December 1 through to April 30, from 7 a.m. to 10:00 p.m. daily, Off Road 
Vehicles (ORV’s) will be allowed on some municipal roadways.   

The permitted roadways are marked in green on the maps below in Lakeshore’s 
communities of Stoney Point and Lighthouse Cove, north of the CN/VIA tracks.  

In January of 2016, Lakeshore Council initiated a successful pilot project with a trial 
period permitting ORV’s on municipal roads. The initial request was for ice fishing and 
recreational use. 

Operator and vehicle requirements are regulated by Ontario Legislation which require a 

person to have a vehicle permit and a displayed number plate on the vehicle. The 

vehicle must also be insured with a motor vehicle liability policy that conforms to the 

Compulsory Automobile Insurance Act, and the Insurance Act. Operators must be at 

least 16 years of age and all riders must wear a motorcycle helmet while operating the 

vehicle.   

Maps of the designated roadways are attached below and can be found on the Town’s 
website under News. 
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